Trey Fletcher

From: Clint Shuman <Clint.Shuman@pfisd.net>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 6:17 PM

To: Trey Fletcher

Subject: Re: Question from Park Crest Middle School
Mr. Fletcher,

Thank yo so much for looking into this. We are excited about the chance of getting an electronic marquee. | look forward
to hearing from you.

Clint Shuman
7th Grade Assistant Principal
Park Crest Middle School

Sent from my IPad

On Mar 23, 2015, at 4:58 PM, Trey Fletcher <TREYF@pflugervilletx.gov> wrote:

Mr. Shuman,
We’'ll evaluate our code and identify some options.

Trey Fletcher, AICP

Assistant City Manager

City of Pflugerville

Development Services Center

201-B East Pecan Street, First Floor

P.O. Box 589, Pflugerville, TX 78691-0589
512-990-6300

512-990-6301 direct
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From: Clint Shuman [mailto:Clint.Shuman@pfisd.net]
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 2:31 PM

To: Trey Fletcher

Subject: Question from Park Crest Middle School

Mr. Fletcher,

My name is Clint Shuman and | am the assistant principal at Park Crest Middle School. | had a question
that | hoped you could help us with. We are wanting to get an electronic marquee for the campus but
we were told that we could not have one due to City of Pflugerville ordnance. What is the process to get
a waiver? What would our chances be to get a waiver? If we had an electronic marque we might even be
able to post things on it for city when there are events in the area. Thanks for taking the time to respond
and look into this for me. If you would like to call my number is 512-594-2417. Have a great day.

Clint Shuman



7" Grade Assistant Principal
Park Crest Middle School



